
Broward Sheriff’s Office 
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July 30,2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Betty Easley Conference Center, Room 1 10 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On July 12,2002, BellSouth Public Communications, Inc. (BSPC) submitted a 
letter requested a two-year waiver of Rule 25-24.5 151 13), F.A.C., which asked the PSC 
to file on behalf of its customer, Palm Aire Garden North. This request is to block 
incoming calls at BSPC payphone number (954)972-9570 located at 201 Gardens Drive, 
Pompano Beach, Florida. 

This letter is to confirm that I, Sheriff Ken Jenne, give my approval for Captain 
Richard Moss of the Broward Sheriffs Office to sign this “Request to Block Incoming 
Calls” form on my behalf. If you ha all me at (954)32 1-4640. 

Sheriff 


